IMPORTANT CHANGES FOR 2022-2023

During COVID-19, federal USDA waivers allowed school districts to provide meals at no
cost to students. As of June 30, 2022, the federal waiver to provide meals at no cost has
expired. If families do not qualify for free meals, they can expect to resume paying full or
reduced price for school meals.

All families will need to complete a free/reduced meal application for the 2022-2023 school
year. Online applications are available on our new Point of Sale software at
family.titank12.com. Paper applications will also be available at each school. These
applications will be sent home with your student(s) at the start of the school year.

We will continue to communicate any changes that may occur with school meals for the
upcoming school year. Updates will be posted to www.coffeecountyschools.org under the
Child Nutrition tab. If you have any specific questions or needs, please contact
Betsy Wood at woodb@coffeecounty.k12.al.us or at (334) 897-5016. y

®



